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PLEASE CONFIRM RECEIPT OF THIS REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION BY
RETURN EMAIL.

Good Morning Ms. Mills:

This is related to the renewal application dated March 3, 2021 for District Hospital Partners,
L.P. d/b/a The George Washington University Hospital. In order to continue our review we
need the following additional information:

1. You have requested The Ambulatory Surgical Center (basement), 2120 L Street,

N.W., Washington, D.C. be removed as a location of use from your license. Please
submit documentation of the historical use of licensed materials in the Ambulatory
Surgical Center and the radiological assessment confirming no residual
contamination remains, or provide a justification why such assessment is not
necessary (i.e. no licensed materials were used in the facility) to release the areas for
unrestricted use;

You have requested Tc-99m and Co-57 in “any form” for use in shielding
determinations. While Tc-99m can be approved, the Co-57 is primarily utilized as a
sealed source for such uses. Please confirm what form Co-57 you wish to use. If
you still wish to use Co-57 in “any form”, please describe the additional measures you
will implement to handle unsealed Co-57.

We will continue our review upon receipt of the above requested information. Please
contact me with any questions.

Regards,

Robert L. Gallaghar
Health Physicist
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